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231 W. MICHIGAN, P.O. BOX 2046. MILWAUKEE, Wi 53201

December 4, 1984

Mr. H. R. Denton, Director

Of fice of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U. S. NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
Washington, D. C. 20555

Attention: Mr. J. R. Miller, Chief
Operating Reactors, Branch 3

Gentlemen:

DOCKET NOS. 50-266 AND 50-301
FINAL RESPONSE TO GENERIC LETTER 81-14
SEISMIC QUALIFICATION OF AUXILIARY FEEDWATER SYSTEM
POINT BEACH NUCLEAR PLANT, UNITS 1 AND 2

Our letter dated January 31, 1984 provided the status
of the modifications performed at the Point Beach Nuclear Plant
in response to Generic Letter 81-14, "Seismic Qualification of
Auxiliary Feedwater Systems".

We have since replaced the support straps on the battery
racks as scheduled in the January 31 letter. This was the final
modification required to complete our action in response to Generic
Letter 81-14 and completes our response to that letter.

Very truly yours,

-

oW
2, y
Vice President~Nuclear Power

C. W. Fay

Copy to NRC Resident Inspector
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